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13th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Y3/4 Dodgeball Club 

 

Places are limited to 20 and if oversubscribed names will be drawn out of a hat. It is possible we will run future clubs and 
children may continue to attend the next ‘cycle’ of the club if they wish. Children not picked this time may reapply in the future 
and will go in the first draw in the event of further oversubscription. As with all clubs in school, it is expected that if a child is 
offered a place, they attend every session. 
 
Children should bring sports kit. Children will also need to bring a drink with them.  
 
Please do not send payment with the reply slip, once your child has been allocated a place you will be able to pay via your 
Parentpay account or with a Paypoint letter. 
 
It is important you remind us of any medical conditions. Children with asthma MUST bring an inhaler.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss S McGroarty 
Associate Headteacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please RETURN to School BY Thursday 16th January 2020 

 

Y3/4 Dodgeball Club 
 

Name of child: ______________________________________ Class: _____________________________________ 
 
I wish for my child to take part in the Y3/4 Dodgeball Club. I understand that sessions will start on Wednesday 22nd January 
until Wednesday 1st April 2020 (A period of 10 weeks) 
 
Please remind us of:  

Medical conditions: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 

  My child will be collected 

 

  My child has permission to walk home                                                                                (Tick only one) 

 
 
 
Name of adult collecting your child _________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parents name:___________________________________________  Signature: _____________________________ 
 

If slip is not received by deadline, a place will not be given. 
NB: To protect children it is ESSENTIAL that parents do NOT change arrangements unless the school has been informed 

previously. 

Dodgeball Club will: 

 Be on Wednesday 22nd January until Wednesday 1st April. (10 weeks) 

 Start at 3.00 pm and end at 4.00 pm  at Dordon 

 Be run by Top Score Sports Coaches 

 Dodgeball sessions will be a total of £10 

 .00 (which has already been significantly subsidised by school) 


